






Finance Committee 

 

Chairperson McNay presented the Finance Committee report.  The committee reviewed the check register and 

Junior/Senior High Activity Fund.  Changes in the FY 2016-17 Tentative District Budget were presented.   

 

Check Register/Jr & Sr High Activity Fund 

 

It was recommended by the Finance Committee and moved by Member McNay to approve the Check Register dated 
September 23, 2016 and the junior/senior high activity funds.  On the call of the roll, the following members voted 

Aye: Members Ali, Bailey, McNay, Nichols, Rose, Troup and Whitfield; and the following members voted Nay:  None.  

Whereupon the President declared the motion carried.  

 

Policy Committee 

 

It was recommended by the Policy Committee and moved by Member Bailey to remove from the 
table and adopt the following revised policies: 
 

2:70 – Vacancies on School Board 
6:100 – Animals in Educational Programs 
6:130 – Programs for the Gifted 
6:235 – Access to Electronic Networks 
6:300 – Graduation Requirements 
7:10 – Equal Educational Opportunity 
7:240 – Conduct Code Extra Cur 
7:150 – Agency and Police Interviews 
7:270 – Administering Medicine to Students 
7:305 – Student Athlete Concussions/Head Injuries 
7:340 – Student Records 
8:90 – Parent Organizations 
8:110 – Public Suggestions and Concerns 

 
 

On the call of the roll, the following members voted Aye: Members Ali, Bailey, McNay, Nichols, Rose, Troup and 

Whitfield; and the following member voted Nay:  None.  Whereupon the President declared the motion carried.  

 

Discipline Committee 

 

The Discipline Committee report was presented by Chairperson Sandi Rose.  The committee reviewed data on 

suspensions and pre-expulsions for the first month of school under Senate Bill 100. 

 

2016-2017 Budget 

 

Business Manager Joel Murphy presented a summary of the Fiscal Year 2016-2017 Budget.  The summary outlined 

anticipated increases and decreases in each fund over last year’s figures (Doc. Reg. No. 2882).   

 

Close Public Hearing 

 

President Ali asked if there were any comments on the 2016-2017 District Budget.  Mr. Kerkhoff asked about the audit 

report next month and commented on the balanced budget.  Hearing no further comments, President Ali closed the 

hearing at 7:15 p.m.   
 










